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Fiscal Analysis 

 

From the Oklahoma Health Care Authority:  In  SFY '20, $540 million was paid to non-tribal 

providers. So $540 million at 70% FMAP (blend) that is potentially $162 million potential state 

share savings. There is a high potential for this number to increase with this program in place.  
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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